
EXECUTIVE REPORT – COMMUNICATIONS 

December 6, 2016

General: 

2081 swag was circulated at the recent (November 23-25) VIDC Steward's Conference. The soup bowls 
were an immediate hit, as were the tote bags. On November 26 I attended the Vancouver Island District 
Council General Meeting. As the events ran back to back, carpools were arranged both ways.

Pressure Point:

The local is no longer using Adobe software to produce Pressure Point. Test templates for Apache Open 
Office have been downloaded and a Pressure Point is scheduled for January. A communications meeting 
is scheduled for Wednesday, December 8.

It is hoped that the new template will streamline production while being simpler and yet more flexible 
platform.

Social Media:

Twitter – 279 followers as of December 5, 2016. 

Facebook – 69 likes as of December 5, 2016.

In Solidarity,

Earle Thompson

office: 250-370-3665
fax: 250-370-3668

email: cupe2081@camosun.bc.ca
web: 2081.cupe.ca
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